
 
  
 

 

 

 
Registration is now open! 

 
Spring 2019 

Theatre/Dance Classes 
 at the  

Burkhart Center for Autism Education 
& Research 

 
2902 18th Street on the TTU campus 

 
 
 
 

In partnership with the Burkhart Center, the Texas Tech School of 
Theatre and Dance will be offering FREE classes for children and 

teens on the autism spectrum during the spring semester. 

Goals are to improve the participant’s interpersonal 
communication, verbal and body language, and self-confidence 

through the arts of theatre and dance. 

 

 

 

Elementary classes will meet on Monday & Wednesday or Tuesday & 

Thursday afternoons from 4:00-5:00 p.m. from February 18-April 18. 

 

     High School classes will meet on Saturday mornings from 

 10:00-11:30 a.m. from February 23-April 20.  

 
There will be no classes the week of Spring Break (March 9-17). 

 

To register, email Susan Voland at susan.voland@ttu.edu or call 806-834-1331.  
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